Kimberlz Gibbons

From: Town Erwin Manager

Sent: Monday, August 10, 2020 3:12 PM
To: Kimberly Gibbons

Subject: RE: 717 W M St Erwin

Kimberly,

Thanks for checking in on this property. | was not aware of this issue. If the only request they have is for a minimum
electrical permit to have the meter inspected. The Town is okay with the permit being issued.

Thanks,
Snow Bowden

From: Kimberly Gibbons

Sent: Monday, August 10, 2020 3:09 PM

To: Town Erwin Manager <townmanager@erwin-nc.org>
Subject: 717 W M St Erwin

Customer called stating a tree took out the meter base. | explained to her that she would need to fill out one of our
applications and get it in to us. Just wanted to make sure it’s ok with you and you are aware.

Kimberly Gibbons

Central Permitting Technician

Harnett County Development Services
108 E. Front Street (Physical)

P.O. Box 65 (Mailing)

Lillington, N.C. 27546

(910) 893-7525 opt.2
kgibbons@harnett.org




